Jinder Ubhi

From: Lorraine Eyers

Sent: 16 June 2015 17:14

To: Jinder Ubhi

Cc: Julie Hill

Subject: FW: Consultation response - Housing Standards MALP / Parking Standards MALP
MALP

From: Diane.Savage@hse.gsi.gov.uk [mailto:Diane.Savage@hse.gsi.gov.uk]

Sent: 16 June 2015 16:35

To: Mayor

Cc: Andrew.Cottam@hse.gsi.gov.uk; Gary.Lang@hse.gsi.gov.uk; Dave.MHPD.Adams@hse.gsi.gov.uk
Subject: Consultation response - Housing Standards MALP / Parking Standards MALP

Dear Stewart

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on Draft Minor Amendments to the London Plan — Housing Standards
and Parking Standards. The consultation drafts have been considered and | can advise that HSE has no comments on
the proposals.

Regards

Diane

Diane Savage | Land Use Planning Policy| Major Hazards Policy Division | Hazardous Installations Directorate -

Health & Safety Executive | 2.2 Redgrave Court, Merton Road, Bootle L20 7HS | | B +44(0)151 951 4522 (VPN 523)
| @: Diane.Savage@hse.gsi.gov.uk

www.hse.qov.uk | http://hse.qov.uk/landuseplanning
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